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January 3, 2017 
 
Most Worshipful Grand Lodge of Florida 
 
Subject: Masonic Youth Association of Florida 
 
Dear Brothers, 
 
The year of 2016 has come and gone and as we enter 2017, I would like for you to think of our 3 
Masonic Youth Groups, DeMolay, Rainbow and Jobs Daughter’s. The Masonic Youth 
Association of Florida was established to assist these groups through your support and donations. 
Through the years the Grand Lodge of Florida has assisted by the sale of the Grand Master’s 
Coins going to the MYA, but we are looking to encourage all Lodges and Brother’s to think 
about an extra donation made out to the Masonic Youth Association this year. Your financial 
support will assist in their various programs and Leadership. 
 
Make the youth this year a big part of your year by reaching out to the youth in your districts and 
allow them to be a part of your installations, as well as think about involving them in some of 
your special programs, fundraiser’s or projects. Encourage those Brothers to give of their time 
and find ways of assisting these young people whenever you can. Finally I ask that you think of 
joining their Advisory Boards and assist in the mentoring and nurturing of these young minds so 
they may continue to grow and become the leaders of tomorrow.  
 
If you would like to send a check or make a donation to help the Masonic Youth Association of 
Florida, please make your check or donation out to Grand Lodge of Florida Masonic Charities 
Inc. C/O Masonic Youth Association. Should you have any questions or require further 
information don’t hesitate to contact me. Thanks again for you help and support for the Youth in 
Florida.   
 
Sincerely and Fraternally, 
s/Larry Williamson 
Larry Williamson, PDDGM 
President 
Masonic Youth Association of Florida  
 

cc: File / Most Worshipful Grand Master Stan Hudson / W Ed Villiaume, VP / RW Brian 
Poole, Sec / MW Richard Lynn, Treasurer 
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